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Chad Carper, Principal 
 
Dear Parents of Advanced Placement Students, 

 

Any student who takes two or more Advanced Placement (AP) courses in one school year will 
prepare and present an AP Inquiry project. Forestview High School is proud of this exciting new 
way in which students demonstrate not only their knowledge gained from AP courses but also 
the connections between them.   

 

The grade for this inquiry project will be used as the student’s final exam grade in all AP classes 
taken during the semester they present. Students will be required to create a multi-media 
presentation that integrates at least two AP disciplines. They will develop an essential inquiry 
question early in the semester and conduct independent research during the subsequent weeks 
to answer the question. The project culminates with a 10-12 minute presentation in which the 
inquiry question is answered and results revealed.  Students are informed of the requirements of 
the presentation by the AP teachers.  Also, all required and accessory documents can be 
downloaded and copied from the Forestview School website and you are encouraged to look at 
those with your child. Students will present the projects to their peers and teachers.   
 
Students who are taking multiple AP classes are committing to a high level of learning and 
rigor.  The administration and AP faculty considers these AP inquiry projects as an opportunity 
for your child to display their acquisition of knowledge from their courses.   
 
We look forward to this year’s projects and to see your child shine.  We welcome any questions; 
please don’t hesitate to ask.    
 
Thank you, 
 

Forestview AP Faculty 
 


